
DUE TO CONCERNS FOR THE HEALTH AND 

 

SAFETY OF RESIDENTS AND EMPLOYEES 

 

CITY OFFICE DOORS WILL BE CLOSED 

 

CITY OF GREEN ISLE IS AVAILABLE FOR BUSINESS 

 

PLEASE CONTACT THE CITY OFFICE 

 

507-326-3901 

 

OR EMAIL 

greenislecityhall@gmail.com 

 

UTILITY BILLS CAN BE PUT IN THE DROP BOX 

 

THANK YOU FOR UNDERSTANDING 

mailto:greenislecityhall@gmail.com

